
From: Sarah Khouri <KhouriS@sctax.org>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/13/2014 2:58:23 PM
Subject: Report

Attachments: Draft General Assembly Report with MGK comments March 11 2014.docx

Katherine,

I have attached a copy of the report with your suggested changes to it. Can you please review it and let me know if 
it's ok to print and give to Meredith?

Thanks,

Sarah Khouri
SC Department of Revenue
(803) 898-5177
khouris@sctax.org
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